Minnesota Department of Transportation

Office of Project Management and Technical Support



Office Tel: 651-366-4243

395 John Ireland Boulevard






Fax: 651-366-4248
Saint Paul, MN 55155


November 5, 2010
Frank Weiss
Vice President
Shafer Contracting Co., Inc.
P.O. Box 128
Shafer, MN 55074
In Reply Refer to Letting of: Elk Run Interchange Design-Build Project
State Project No.: 2505-48
Dear Mr. Weiss:
We have been delayed in awarding the above-referenced project for the following reasons:

· Outstanding right-of-way issue.  If you have any questions regarding this issue, please feel free to contact Terry Ward, Elk Run Interchange Design-Build Project Manager, at 507-286-7688.

We therefore, request your permission to retain your proposal bond and withhold the awarding of the contract up to an additional 30 days, a total of 90 days after the date of letting.

Please sign in the space below.  This will acknowledge your permission to delay the award.

Thanks for your cooperation.
Sincerely,
Nancy Boeve
Contracts and Lettings Supervisor

Approved: ___________________________________________________

Please return to:

Nancy Boeve, Contracts and Lettings Supervisor

Minnesota Department of Transportation

395 John Ireland Blvd. – MS 650

St. Paul, MN 55155-1899

cc:
File

Terry Ward – MS 060

Amber Blanchard – MS 650
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